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Girl Scouts constantly reviews our materials based on feedback and suggestions we receive from our
members, and we update our materials on a regular basis. As a result of this process, upcoming reprints
of Journey materials will not include Media Matters.

Reprints of the MEdia girl book are due in our distribution center on Tuesday, January 3, 2012. If you
have questions or need further support, please contact Joshua Ackley in the Communications
department at jackley@girlscouts.org<mailto:jackley@girlscouts.org>.

In the meantime, we wish you a happy and healthy New Year, and hope you have the chance to tune in
on January 2 to see our new CEO, Anna Maria Chavez, kick off the centennial year by riding on Girl
Scouts’ 100th anniversary float in the 123rd Tournament of Roses Parade.
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